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SUHAN RECEIVES THE FRANKLIN D. MEYERS, PE OUTSTANDING CIVIL ENGINEER 

OF THE YEAR AWARD BY ASCE SE -- MICHIGAN BRANCH 
 
 

Troy, Michigan – Carey J. Suhan, PE, Vice President and Principal 

at Testing Engineers & Consultants, Inc., received the prestigious 

award at the Southeastern Michigan Branch of the American 

Society of Civil Engineers (ASCE’s) annual meeting held at the 

Book Cadillac Hotel in Detroit.   

This award is given based on an individual’s contributions towards 

the advancement of his/her profession through innovative designs, 

doctoral studies, or ethical practices as well as active participation 

in professional societies and community service. 

Mr. Suhan has been a devoted member in good standing with ASCE, as well as several other 

professional organizations.  Specifically, his membership in the SE Branch of ASCE has spanned 

several decades and includes contributions as Past President, President, President Elect, Secretary, 

and Treasurer, as well as Annual Meeting Chair and Director.  He was also President of the ASCE 

Student Chapter of the University of Michigan and active in the ASCE Concrete Canoe competition 

while at U of M. 

ASCE is a non-profit organization who’s mission is to provide essential value to their members, 

their partners, and the public by developing leadership, advancing technology, advocating lifelong 

learning and promoting the profession.   

TEC provides client support from property acquisition through construction, renovation, and 

restoration.  Expertise includes environmental and geotechnical engineering and consulting as well 

as facilities engineering, construction materials testing, indoor air quality and asbestos, lead and 

mold management services.  Founded in 1966, TEC has offices in Troy, Ann Arbor, and Detroit. 
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